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I come to Los Angeles every fall from North Carolina to take
pictures and spend money for several days. | CANNOT BELIEVE
you are taking away my AirBnB options that I love so dearly.
Please hold off on these ordinances until they can be amended and
made fair. Are you in the pockets of the hotel lobby? LA is one of
the premier destinations in America, and the varied short term
rentals offer accommodations and views and experiences that are
unique. I'm coming Nov 2-7 and all the places I want to stay are
in limbo or not taking reservations! Please reconsider and take
into account the hard-working taxpayers who have spent their
time and money to be amazing, ambassadors for your city. This is
simply not right. Thanks for your consideration.



